
 MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: MCWD Planning and Policy Committee 

FROM: James Wisker 

  Director of Planning, Projects and Land Conservation 

 

RE: Agenda item 6.1:  Parking Lot Storage/Treatment LID Program  

 

 

In the past, the MCWD Board of Managers has discussed the concept of 

managing stormwater runoff under parking lots.  At the March 20, 2014 Planning 

and Policy Committee meeting staff will revisit the concepts underlying these 

past discussions. 

 

The presentation will include a review of the purpose and philosophy of the 

‘parking lot program’, a summary of how these philosophies have been 

implemented, and Committee discussion of how they may be carried forward in 

the future. 

 

Any questions in advance of the meeting can be directed to: 

 

James Wisker at 952.641.4509 or Jwisker@minnehahacreek.org 
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